
Young colleagues want to become GPs 
and are looking for tools for their lives. 
In the „Structured GP Training/Residen-
cy“ at Jena University Hospital they both 
receive comprehensive clinical skills as 
well as insights into the academic world 
– successfully, as the recent scientific 
award for Dr Mehlhorn shows.
Many institutions in Thuringia advertise 
excellent offers for training/residency 
on: www.hausarzt-werden-in-thuerin-
gen.de. 
The ‘GP centered care’ (HzV) Thuringia is 
developing: What works how and where 
does it lead?For this purpose we will ask 
you and your patients for your experien-
ces. Thus, our primary care work will be 
increasingly visible - and appreciated.
The excellent Sepsis Research in Jena is 
being promoted by the Federal Ministry 
of Education and Research (BMBF).
In a recent assessment the work of the 
now more than 150 GPs in the SMOOTH 
study was praised as a substantial con-
tribution to alleviating the estimated 
long-term consequences of sepsis. We 
are proud of our contribution to this 
medical success in Thuringia. This is cer-
tainly worth a reunion! 
And there is an opportunity on the 2nd 
„Thuringian Day of General Practice 
„(Nov 17. 2012) for: „Colleagues mee-
ting colleagues“.

Sincerely Yours,
Prof. Dr. Jochen Gensichen

EQUIP-International Summer School

Berlin, 19th-22nd July 2013
Develop your project for primary care!
allgemeinmedizin@med.uni-jena.de
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Dear Colleagues,
Dear Friends of our Institute

Start of the patient survey in the HzV 
Thuringia 

In October 2012, the Institute launched 
a written survey of patients participating 
in the ‘GP centred care’ program (HzV) 
of the AOK-PLUS insurance.
Now, a random sample of 2,000 insu-
red patients will be contacted by letter. 
Another survey of the participating HzV-
care physicians is planned for December 
2012. There are mainly questions on 
general satisfaction with the program 
as well as the experiences with the new 
type of Health Care assistant in general 
practice (VERAH).
For this we would like to ask you for your 
active participation! This is how you can 
contribute to a sound evaluation and 
honest description of the situation. The-
se results will help in the further deve-
lopment of HzV models and contracts.
antje.freytag@med.uni-jena.de

HCAs are active!

Our Health Care Assistant meetings are 
proving useful: For ‘appointments ma-
nagement’ in general practice’ we have 
now concrete examples for appointment 
schedules in practice and developed tips 
for general planning. 
Your actual experiences from everyday 
life were very important in this matter. 
The results are now being tested again 
in everyday practice.
At the last meeting we thought about 
possible topics for next year; for in-
stance ‘Confidentiality in practice’, ‘Hos-
pital discharge to us’ and ‘From the DMP 
(Disease Management Program) to the 
patient’. 
At the next meeting, on the memorab-
le „12.12.12“ we will meet again on the 
perennial issue of „QEP &Co. in General 
practice“
mercedes.schelle@med.uni-jena.de

Award for GP Trainee/Residency 
project

Juliane Mehlhorn, a doctor in the Struc-
tured GP training/Residency at the Jena 
University Hospital, will receive funding 
on her Project on sepsis consequences 

and their treatment options in the out-
patient setting by the „CSCC - Flexible 
Fund“ program. The Project was evalu-
ated by international reviewers of the 
„Center for Sepsis Control and Care 
(CSCC). 
Dr Mehlhorns „systematic review“ is 
the first to summarize and evaluate the 
worldwide existing treatment options 
and follow-up strategies for patients af-
ter intensive care treatment.
She will consolidate knowledge for best 
clinical practice on the basis of evidence-
based medicine. We wish her every suc-
cess!
juliane.mehlhorn@med.uni-jena.de

Assessment of Sepsis work in Jena

This event was eagerly anticipated by 
over 140 scientists: the official interim 
assessment of the CSCC took place on 
the 22 of October 2012 in Jena.
As one of eight nationwide integrated 
research and treatment priorities (IFB) 
the CSCC has become a very important 
entity of the Jena University Hospital in 
which nearly all departments of the hos-
pital are involved - including the Institu-
te of General Practice. The Institute is 
represented with the SMOOTH study on 
long-term management of patients after 
severe sepsis in Primary care.
The international reviewers now had to 
decide whether the sepsis research in 
Jena would be continued.
After a long day of questions we finally 
had a decision: the sepsis research will 
be continued in Jena for three more ye-
ars!
We want to especially thank our colle-
agues and their patients in Thuringia, 
Saxony and Berlin. Without your parti-
cipation the study would not have been 
possible!
konrad.schmidt@med.uni-jena.de

Against panic: Jena-Paradies!

With this training program your pati-
ents can actively confront their panic.
Test it in your practice!
thomas.hiller@med.uni-jena.de


